
KEEPING IN PRAYER 
 

Prayer Concerns: Georgia Bach, Late Lawson, Dr. Harriet Marsh, Barbara Calla-

way Pollack, Barbara Schmidt, Colleen Shannon 

 

Prayer Focus: Father, it's so hard to love the world sometimes and to love it the  

way Jesus did seems impossible. Help me to be inspired by his love and guided by  

his example. Most of all, I want to accept that I can't do it alone, and that trying is  

an arrogance of self-centeredness. I need you, dear God, to give me support in this  

journey. Show me how to unlock my heart so that I am less selfish. Let me be less  

fearful of the pain and darkness that will be transformed by you into Easter joy.  

 

ITEMS OF INTEREST  
 

In Person Worship continues at 10:20 am. Online worship is available on our  

website trinitytucson.org/watch-live.  

 

Hearing the Worship Service A T-coil hearing loop is installed in the front half  

of the sanctuary and choir loft. Turn on the T-coil input in your hearing aid to pick  

up the sound system audio directly.  

 

Fellowship Hall is open on Sunday before and after the service to visit. Coffee 

is served. 

 

Youth Classes  
 

God’s Trailblazers (preschool - 2nd grade) We will be having in-person Sunday School 

downstairs in Room 8 following the children’s message. Today, we will learn about  

Peter’s denial of Jesus along with other activities. 

 

Crusader’s & Faith Encounters   

Crusaders (3rd, 4th and 5th graders) & Faith Encounters (grades 6 and older)  

Grab your WORSHIP BAG We encourage children and youth grades 4th and above 

can pick up activity sheets and supplies for worship-based activities from the Kids 

Korner in the narthex and to sit with their families during worship.  



ITEMS OF INTEREST  

 

Mack’s Lenten Class continues TODAY at 9:00 am in the Upper Room West.  

“The Six Mountains of Jesus” is a class he created which explores the spiritual theme in 

Matthew of the mountains from which Jesus performed his ministry and prepared his 

disciples for his death and resurrection. It will also highlight the two Old Testament 

mountains that Matthew connects to his gospel – Mt. Sinai, and Mt. Zion (the Temple 

Mount.)  
 

Library News  We are celebrating Lent and Easter in March. Please come and  

“check out” some Lent and Easter themed library books and DVDs in Fellowship  

Hall. Instructions for checking out books/DVDs and the “check out” card basket will  

be in Fellowship Hall. When returning books/DVDs, please leave them on the desk  

in the library. The library is open before and after the worship service. Please contact 

Kathy Moser, your librarian, if you have any questions. Thank you!  
 

March Birthday & Anniversary Celebration TODAY in Fellowship Hall  

after worship. 
 

TPW Ryan’s Bears meet Tuesday, March 19 at 9:30 am in Fellowship Hall. 

 

Session Meeting Tuesday, March 19. You should have received an email on  

Thursday with in person or online meeting information. Questions call the office. 
 

Montlure Summer Camp Start making your summer plans now for day camps in 

Tucson (info available soon) or traveling camp back in Greer (9-12th Grades - June 2-7, 

6-8th Grades -June 10-15, 4-6th Grades - June 25 - 29). Scholarships are available 

through our Christian Ed. Committee. Info at https://www.montlure.org/overnight-

camp/ 
 

Norm Steffenson passed away February 28, 2024. He was very active at 

Trinity in the early 2000s. A memorial service will be held at Atria Compana del Rio 

1550 E. River Rd, Tucson, AZ 85718 on Sunday, March 24, 2024 at 2:00 pm.  

Condolence cards may be sent to Mary and the family at 3324 N. Christmas Ave.  

Tucson, AZ 85716. 



Christmas Poinsettia 
         
      

          Number Ordered ____________ 

 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
Given in honor       (or) in memory       of:  (Please Print)   
 
_______________________________________________ 
 
Presented by:  Your Name(s) 
 
_______________________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Check or Cash Enclosed 
$10.00 EACH 

VISA # 
______________________________ 
 

Exp. Date ______________ 
 

Your Zip Code  ___________  
 

MASTERCARD# 
______________________________ 
 

Exp. Date______________ 
 

Your Zip Code ___________ 

I will pick up my poinsettia following the  
7:00 p.m. Christmas Eve service or following 
the Christmas dinner. 

I will not pick up my poinsettia(s). I wish to 
donate it/them to brighten someone’s holiday 
who was unable to attend. 

DEADLINE TO ORDER POINSETTIAS IS DECEMBER 11 
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Easter Lilies                  Number Ordered ____________ 

 
 
 
 
             
 
 
 
Given in honor       (or) in memory       of:  (Please Print)   
 
 
_______________________________________________ 
 
Presented by: Your Name(s) 
 
_______________________________________________ 
 
 
 

Check or Cash Enclosed 
$12.00 EACH 

You may pay with your debit or credit 
card on our website trinitytucson.org. 

Please click the DONATE button at the  
bottom of the home page, select  

MISSION & then type the information 
requested below in the memo portion 

of the payment form.  

         
            I will pick up my lily after the Easter service. 
 
            
            I wish my lily to be delivered to a shut-in. 
 
 

Please mail the form & money to the office at  
400 E. University Blvd., Tucson, AZ 85705 

 

THE DEADLINE TO ORDER IS MARCH 24, 2024 



Trinity Cantata Subscription Series 
 

The Worship Committee has approved the presentation of the Trinity Choir’s Christmas 

cantata and Easter cantata These beautiful and inspirational worship experiences entail 

considerable expense for the purchase of printed music for the choir and orchestra along 

with engaging numerous of Tucson’s finest musicians. The budget for the Easter canta-

ta, would benefit greatly from a subscription off-set. 

 

Presentations of this scope require a significant financial commitment to cover the costs of 

the players and the purchase of the vocal scores and instrumental parts.   For this  

reason, Trinity is setting up a Cantata Subscription Series and is inviting members and 

friends to make contributions to help to underwrite the cost of these cantatas.  All donors 

will be recognized by name (not amount) in the cantata program, and subscriptions or one

-time gifts can be made in honor or memory of someone.   

 

Trinity’s music program seeks to glorify God through its inspirational leadership and 

serves as a major doorway into our congregation.  Visitors and members are gained 

through the quality of this program, and cantata Sundays are among the highest attended 

of the year.  This Cantata Subscription Series will provide great relief on the music  

program’s budget, enabling it to continue to provide meaningful and inspiring music 

throughout the year.  Please consider becoming part of the Cantata Subscription Series as 

we celebrate the birth and resurrection of our Savior this year! Forms are available at the 

Narthex desk. 

 

Please make checks payable to Trinity Presbyterian Church and mark as "Cantata  

Support" or use our website for Debit/Credit Cards. All donations are tax deductible. 

 

 


